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Re: 14-723

Whaley-Smith, Teig

Mon Gl-Dec-14 12:54 P

7e:Brown, Shanin <Shanin.Brown@milwaukeecountywi.gov>,

Confirmed
Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 1, 2014, at 11:59 AM, "Brown, Shanin” <Shanin Brown@milwaukeecountywi.gov> wrote:

Teig-

| am following up on your request to have the following file withdrawn from Legistar:

14-723

From the Director of County Economic Development, Department of Administrative
Services, requesting authorization to accept Mr. Jerry Reigler’s Offer to Purchase

property at 1229 South 76" Street in the City of West Allis in the amount of $65,000 to
be used as part of the County Housing Program. (09/25/14: CB Meeting - Referred to
Corporation Counsel for Legal Opinion) (11/06{14: CB Meeting - Referred back to ECD
Committee)

Please confirm that it is still your intent this file be withdrawn from Legistar and | will
complete this request.

Thank you.

Best,

Shanin R. Brown

12/1/2014



